Las Cruces Soccer Referee Association

Membership Meeting Gerald Thomas Hall, Room 200

April 11, 2012 Minutes

Minutes of March 14, 2012 meeting – tabled Treasurers Report - approximately \$3000 in bank Las Cruces Youth Soccer League Report (LCYSL)

Thirty missing game reports. Please do if have not.

League will buy nets for the U6 fields

MVSL Report-Bill Lindemann asked if there were any youth referees that wanted to be ARs on adult women games on Thursday. Bill also emphasized the need to complete game reports

State District Referee Administrators Report- Tom Duttle indicated loss of referees is a problem throughout the state

Old Business

Kevin Riedel Scholarship six or seven applicants so far and this is a big increase over last year

New Business

Field Mentoring – Robert reported program going well, occurred March 31 & April 7 Tournament this weekend – Cathy Short said if interested in refereeing contact Gina

You should remove referee shirt if not refereeing

Robert recognized youth referees who are doing a good job – Jose Guerra, Matt Zertuche, Armando Torres, Travis Johnson and Mayteana Morales.

Instructional Presentation - Tom Duttle Need to look professional

If do games and not assigned to them, you should notify Gina or Erik

Pregame – what discuss AR involvement in calling fouls

Meeting adjourned at 8:05PM

Recorded by:

Elliott Willman, Volunteer

Las Cruces Soccer Referee Association

Board Meeting Gerald Thomas Hall, Room 200

April 11, 2012 Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:10PM

Members Present: Lisa Willman, Robert Gage, Malynda Chizek, Jean McKeever, Robert Gage, Tom Duttle

Members Absent: Gina Gomez, Matt Horst Visitors: Bill Lindemann, Elliott Willman

Minutes of March 14, 2012 meeting - tabled

Audit Committee report - cancelled

Director of Assessment, Robert Gage, indicated first mentoring session occurred March 31 and a second session was held April 7.

Old Business

Lisa mentioned positive feedback from LCYSL on how games went over the last month. Lisa also mentioned the League had created a committee to revise the existing bylaws and eliminate any inconsistencies in the rules.

Tom mentioned it was more profitable to do U6-U8 games then older age groups and as a result many of our better refs are opting out of older age group games.

Scholarship tabled

US Youth Referee of the Year Robert still putting together nominations

Bylaws (Referee Association) revision tabled

Local rules for U6-U8 games not consistent in handbooks

Lisa reported suggested game report format (single column)

Home Team Goals

Visitor Team Goals

Home Team Cards

Visiting Team Cards

Do not put I should have given a red card. Report only cards given

Assignor responsible to make sure people not assigned to games that are over their head

Jose Briones thought this is the 35th year of the Referee Association and we should have a party to celebrate.

(Ask Andy, Pete Ryan, Monte when Association formed)

Delinquent game reports are a problem. League will incorporate completion of game report into pay schedule.

Email - dues notice to non payers & game report format

Meeting adjourned 7:00PM

Recorded by:

Elliott Willman, Volunteer